


2014, the Rio Bosque water table dropped more than 
5 feet from January 1 to July 1.  This year, it rose 
almost 2 feet.  We began 2015 with groundwater 
levels 6 feet below where they were on Jan 1, 2014.  
Now, we’re 1 foot above where we were last July 1.   
 
Deliveries via the pipeline will continue through the 
end of September.  We expect a dry period in 
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